
 

 

 

 

To:  Dawn Mooney, Town Clerk 
From:  Aaron Dollar 
Subject: Open Space Committee Meetings 
Date:  February 19, 2025 
 

The meetings of the Open Space Committee for 2025 will not be held on a regular basis due to no 
current business. Instead, all meetings will be held as needed and scheduled as Special Meetings for 
2025.  
 


